
Hello my students who are working towards the MOIS 
speech contest. I'm Akira Sekita, the principal. 
Preparations for the MOIS Speech Contest, which 
started little by little from April, are over, and the day 
has finally arrived. 
Due to the influence of the new coronavirus, we can not 
meet together or gather the audience, so it’s an online 
contest. 
Also, for the time being, there will be no external speech 
contest for the Takamadonomiya Cup. 
But I'm not too sorry about that. 
Because even if you don't have the opportunity to make 
a presentation, 
 you can improve your speeches and develop yourselves. 
I think that you have positive feelings that you want to 
improve yourselves and take the challenges. 
I was looking forward to your speech. 
I hope that you will make the most of the results of your 
practice. 
Let’s do it. Thank you. 


